
 
 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission, 

Authorization & Evaluation Division, 

7435 Oakland Mills Road, 

Columbia, MD. 21046 

Attention: Equipment Authorization Branch 

 

CHANG IN IDENTIFICATION OF EQUIPMENT 

 

 

We, TP-Link Corporation Limited, declare on our sole responsibility that TP-LINK 

CORPORATION PTE. LTD. may apply Change in FCC Identifier as established in 

47CFR 2.933(b) for currently approved devices listed below.  

FCC ID: 2AXJ4D230V1, the original date is 06/19/2024 

New FCC ID: 2BCGWD230V1. 

 

 

Regards,  

 

 

_______________ 

Name: Sarah Wang 

Position: Regulatory Compliance Manager 

Date: 2024-06-20 

 


